
PENN TOWNSHIP 
 

NOTICE OF COMPREHENSIVE PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
On Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the Penn Township Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 
5:30pm at the Township Building, 157 East Airport Road, Butler, PA 16002, regarding the proposed 
Comprehensive Plan. The regularly scheduled meeting will start immediately following the public hearing.   
 
Interested persons are invited to attend, participate, and comment on the Comprehensive Plan, which has 
been on public display since July 26, 2024, and remains available for review at the municipal building and 
via the Township website at the following link:  
 

https://penntownship.org/document-category/comprehensive-plan/ 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PennTwpCompPlan  

 
 
Adoption of the Plan, pending any substantial changes, may occur at the regular scheduled meeting 
immediately following the public hearing or at a subsequent Board of Supervisors meeting. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Notes: 
 
Advertise Twice 
 
August 16, 2024 
 
August 30, 2024 
 

https://penntownship.org/document-category/comprehensive-plan/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PennTwpCompPlan

